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Security Circular No: Date: 29 November 2010 

 

TO: SENATORS, MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 

Enforcement of Parking Rules in Ministerial Car Park 

1 Increasingly, some passholders parking in the above ground car parks at 
the Ministerial Wing are parking in an unsafe manner. Of particular concern are 
vehicles which are not parked in the designated bays, and are wholly or partially 

blocking other vehicles from exiting the car park.  

2 Access to these car parks is a privilege associated with the issue of a 
Parliament House security pass.  People not parking within the designated bays 

may have their access to the private car parks at Parliament House suspended. 

3 The Australian Federal Police – Uniformed Protection (AFP-UP) have 
commenced regular patrols of the car park. Registration details of vehicles 

parking outside of the designated bays will be recorded and followed up with the 
relevant passholder. 

4 Any enquiries regarding the car parks at Parliament House should be 

directed to Murray Thompson, Acting Director Security on 6277 4701 or 
murray.thompson@aph.gov.au. 
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